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I hope everyone had a safe and happy holiday and start to the New Year as we 
continue to recover from Hurricane Ian.  
 
As many of you are aware, The Alexander L. Paskay Memorial Bankruptcy Seminar 
was held in Tampa from February 21 – 22 at the JW Marriot. Once again, this was 
one of the best—and most informative—events of the year, and the SWFLBPA was 
well-represented at the seminar in terms of attendees and panelists.  
 
Speaking of Judge Paskay, we are beginning to plan our annual Alexander Paskay 
Dinner, which will be held on Thursday, March 23rd. Once we finalize a location for 
the dinner, I will send out an e-mail with more details.  
 
Chief Judge Caryl E. Delano will be giving her annual “State of the District” 
presentation on Thursday, March 23rd. The presentation will be held at noon in the 
Federal Courthouse at the usual spot: the 2nd Floor Juror Selection Room. March 
23rd is also a Chapter 7 and 13 hearing date; hearings that day will be held both in-
person and over Zoom. 
 
Looking forward to seeing everyone again soon. 


